


MARK 12:28-34 
_

One of the teachers of religious law was standing there 
listening to the debate. He realized that Jesus had answered 
well, so he asked, “Of all the commandments, which is the most 
important?” 
Jesus replied, “The most important commandment is this: 
‘Listen, O Israel! The Lord our God is the one and only Lord. 
And you must love the Lord your God with all your heart, all 
your soul, all your mind, and all your strength.’ The second 
is equally important: ‘Love your neighbor as yourself.’ No 
other commandment is greater than these.”



MARK 12:28-34 
_

The teacher of religious law replied, “Well said, Teacher. You 
have spoken the truth by saying that there is only one God and 
no other. And I know it is important to love him with all my 
heart and all my understanding and all my strength, and to 
love my neighbor as myself. This is more important than to 
offer all of the burnt offerings and sacrifices required in 
the law.” 
Realizing how much the man understood, Jesus said to him, “You 
are not far from the Kingdom of God.” And after that, no one 
dared to ask him any more questions.



DEUTERONOMY 6:1-9 
_

“These are the commands, decrees, and regulations that the 
Lord your God commanded me to teach you. You must obey them in 
the land you are about to enter and occupy, and you and your 
children and grandchildren must fear the Lord your God as long 
as you live. If you obey all his decrees and commands, you 
will enjoy a long life. Listen closely, Israel, and be careful 
to obey. Then all will go well with you, and you will have 
many children in the land flowing with milk and honey, just as 
the Lord, the God of your ancestors, promised you. 
“Listen, O Israel! The Lord is our God, the Lord alone. And 
you must love the Lord your God with all your heart, all your 
soul, and all your strength.



THE SHEMA



SH’MA = “LISTEN”



HEARING AND LISTENING ARE NOT EQUAL



BIBLICALLY, “SH’MA” IS TO 
 HEAR, RECEIVE AND RESPOND



DEUTERONOMY 6:4-5 
_

“Listen, O Israel! The Lord is our God, the Lord alone. And 
you must love the Lord your God with all your heart, all your 
soul, and all your strength.



DEUTERONOMY 6:4-5 
_

“Listen, O Israel! The Lord is our God, the Lord alone. And 
you must love the Lord your God with all your heart, all your 
soul, and all your strength.





RHYTHM, PROXIMITY AND PRIORITIES



DEUTERONOMY 6:6-9 
_

And you must commit yourselves wholeheartedly to these 
commands that I am giving you today. Repeat them again and 
again to your children. Talk about them when you are at home 
and when you are on the road, when you are going to bed and 
when you are getting up. Tie them to your hands and wear them 
on your forehead as reminders. Write them on the doorposts of 
your house and on your gates.





DAILY RHYTHM, CLOSE PROXIMITY  
AND HIGH PRIORITY





CONSIDER THIS 
_

In your own journey of listening to God: 

Are you living in rhythm or chaos?  

How is your proximity? Where is there drift?  

Where is it on your priorities list? 



THREE SUGGESTIONS TO HELP 
_

1. Practice gratitude daily, either solo or with someone 

2. Infinitum Life (search Infinitum Life) 

3. Come to our Community Hall prayer rooms in the next 30 days 



JOHANNES HARTL 
_

“The Western church isn’t in danger of becoming too religious, 
it’s in danger of becoming lazy.”


